
 

 

Notice of Public Hearing 
  

 
In accordance with the provisions of the General Laws for the local units of 
government, Part III, Act 43 (2nd Ex. Ses.), the Board of Light and Power of the 
City of Marquette will hold a public hearing on its 2024-25 operating budget.  
Such hearing will be at 4:30 p.m. Tuesday, September 24, 2024 in the Board of 
Light and Power’s meeting room, 2200 Wright Street, Marquette, Michigan.  A 
copy of the budget document will be available for public inspection during 
regular hours Monday through Friday at the offices of the Marquette Board of 
Light and Power, Marquette, Michigan. 
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